
 

NOTICE 
 

World Environment Day 
 

All the students of 2nd and 4th semester students are informed that on the 
occasion of observing World Environment Day on 8th of June, 2024 in our 
college, Debates and Seminar committee in Collaboration with District Legal 
Services Authority Kulgam is going to organise an event. In that regard 
interested students who want to speak on the occasion are directed to 
register today before 02:30 pm and contact convenor of the committee. 
Only three students with best performance will be selected. 
 
 

Dr Jehanara  
Convener 

Debates and seminar committee  
Date: 03.06.2024 
 
 


